MICHIGAN JUDICIAL COUNCIL PLANNING FOR THE FUTURE OF THE JUDICIAL BRANCH

Upon completion, please send to MJC@courts.mi.gov.

Name:	E-mail Address (optional):
$\hfill\Box$ I would like to provide testimony at the virtual Michigan Judicial Council Meeting on March 8th, 2022 at 1:00 pm.	
☐ I would like to provide written comments which are listed below.	
The Michigan Judicial Council makes recommendations to the Supreme Court on matters pertinent to the administration of justice, including development of a strategic plan for the Michigan judicial branch and suggestions for proposals that would enhance the work of the courts. Please provide any comments below. Attach a separate sheet if necessary.	

Comments/Feedback: